Davis Home Pros is now employee owned

Davis Home Pros has been sold. To its employees. And, those new employee/owners remain dedicated to Richard and Rosie Davis's longstanding motto, "neighbors helping neighbors."

Every year in recent memory, the two Rossmoor residents have made significant contributions to the Rossmoor Fund. Photos of Richard Davis handing a check to Rossmoor Fund board members have been in the News regularly.

In 2017, Davis suggested to the Rossmoor Fund a new pro-

gram, one in which his company's repair division would partner with Rossmoor Counseling Services and the Rossmoor Fund to provide minor emergency home repairs for residents who couldn't otherwise afford them.

The program is working; Davis provides the labor free of charge and the Rossmoor Fund provides the materials. Counseling Services alerts residents needing the repair service to its availability.

This partnership continues, even without Richard and Rosie in the lead, and so do the fnancial contributions.

New (and old) members of Davis Home Pros' owners group presented a check for \$1,000 to Claire Wolfe, Rossmoor Fund board president.

Wolfe and the Rossmoor Fund board of directors thank Davis Home Pros' new owners for continuing the company's big-hearted neighborly traditions.



Davis Home Pros is now all-employee owned and to commemorate the change, the company presented a check to the Rossmoor Fund. Richard Davis, third from left, presents a check to Rossmoor Fund President Claire Wolfe (with Benji). Also pictured are, kneeling from left, Armando Hernandez, Rodolfo Saucedo and Jim Jose. Standing, from left, are, Shirley Meserole, Peter Saajamo, Daniel Garcia, Bradley Smith and Wanda Miller (far right).